
Hi,
We are submitting a new exhibit that was requested by Correspondence

Reference Number 11599, enclosed is a new form 731 and also the intermodulation

test data for operation with the TDMA and CDMA modes.  If you have any questions

please feel free to contact myself or Bryan Broaddus (bryan@dnbenginc.com) at any

time.

     Thank You,
                                                    

     Fred Gurule
geeman2u@aol.com
DNB Engineering, Inc














